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Manager's Introduction

Summer has arrived in Aberdeen, and we’ve been making the most of the sunshine
by enjoying our beautiful garden and taking scenic outings around Aberdeen and the
Shire. Woodlands is a hive of activity, and there’s a wonderful buzz in the air.  New
friendships are blossoming, creating magical memories, and  creating a warm and
welcoming atmosphere throughout our community.

I hope you enjoy the summer edition of our newsletter.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Lesley Stewart
Home Manager 

Woodlands Earns a Perfect 10!

Woodlands celebrated a remarkable achievement by reaching a score of 10 on
Carehome.co.uk. This score is in recognition of everyone’s dedication and for
consistently going above and beyond. The commitment and dedication of the entire
team are truly inspiring, including our family and resident volunteers. All the team
send their heartfelt thanks to residents and families for their unwavering and
incredible support.

Highland Cows Visit

What a truly special day for everyone at Woodlands with a fabulous visit from the
Highland cows of Aikenshill fame! For some, it was the very first time petting a cow,
an unforgettable experience filled with smiles and wide eyes. For others, like Athol,
the visit stirred up fond memories of a life once lived on the farm. These gentle
giants brought joy, laughter, and a wonderful sense of connection to nature and the
past. A big thank you to Aikenshill for making it all possible!

Leigh’A Leads Fun Exercises for all!

Leigh’A is so creative when it comes to finding fun and engaging ways for us to stay
active! Her Morning Motivator sessions really set a positive tone for the day, and the
Afternoon Walking Club has become a favourite for many residents. This month has
been full of exciting new activities; we’ve explored the neighbourhood on tricycles,
worked out at the outdoor gym in Denman Park, and enjoyed peaceful strolls
through the beautiful Johnson Gardens. For many of us, it was our first time trying
Zumba, hand exercises, and even boxing, and we loved it!

Regular physical activity offers numerous benefits for older adults, including
improved physical and mental health, increased independence, and enhanced social
connections. Exercise helps maintain a healthy weight, reduces the risk of falls by
strengthening muscles, and supports cognitive function. It can also boost mood,
increase energy levels, and reduce the risk of various age-related diseases.

Pots of Kindness

In collaboration with Hazlehead Outdoor Nursery, we created 'Pots of Kindness',
beautifully painted flower pots filled with cheerful messages and vibrant blooms. We
had a wonderful afternoon delivering them around the community, spreading smiles
and a little extra kindness along the way. It was a simple gesture with a big heart and
a lovely way to connect with our Woodlands neighbours. Our intergenerational
activities have been running since the spring, and we have loved having the nursery
join us for morning exercises and arts and crafts. We have visited them for a coffee
morning in their teepee and gardening fun! What a joy it has been to see young and
old enjoy creating magical moments together.

GladtoCare Week

We had a fantastic time celebrating our amazing staff during GladtoCare Week at
Woodlands!

Motivational Monday kicked things off with an energetic afternoon of garden games,
enthusiastically cheered on by our lovely residents. On Tune-It-Up Tuesday, we
celebrated our love of music with a lively disco bouncy castle, fun for everyone!
Wellness Wednesday brought well-deserved relaxation, as staff were treated to
soothing massages to help them unwind. Tasty Thursday was a real treat for the
taste buds, featuring delicious homemade cakes enjoyed by all. Just when we
thought the week couldn’t get any better, Feel Good Friday had us moving and
smiling as Jessica led a fantastic Bollywood dance session!

Thank you to everyone who made this week so special; we truly are Glad to Care!

Sta! News

Ouijdane Doumy joins the Pink Ladies, having previously worked in our laundry. She
returns from maternity leave, having given birth last year to a beautiful baby boy,
Noah. She looks forward to spending time with the residents and sharing her love of
cooking and arts and crafts.

Mark Gardiner, our new Executive Head Chef, joins us with over 39 years of catering
experience. He started his career at Craigendarroch and has worked in many fine
dining restaurants, five-star hotels, gastropubs, and has even cooked for royalty. He
is married with three children and one great-granddaughter. He looks forward to
getting to know the residents and cooking for them.

We congatulate our recent promotions:

Bala Chekutty - Quality and Compliance Lead
Lorna Miller - Unit Lead
John Tobin Borja - Chef
Kishan Patel - Senior Carer

Also congratulations to the following for completing their nursing exams:

Aakriti Pyakurel
Parbati Acharya

Dates For The Diary

After the success of last year’s fundraisers, we’ve teamed up with Make-A-Wish UK.
This charity helps make less fortunate children’s wishes come true, and what better
way to incorporate fun than knowing that you have made a child’s wish come true?

This summer we kick off the fun with a charity football match against our sister
home, Laurels Lodge Care Home, on Saturday 26th July at 2pm. We’d love to see
lots of our families and residents cheer us on.

Lesley will be stepping out of her red heels and into comfy trainers for the Grampian
Region managers' fundraising walk from Crathes Castle to Duthie Park on Friday
15th August, starting at 9am. The Pink Ladies and residents will be there to support
them; why not join them?

Relatives Meeting

Wednesday 17th September at 6pm, Garden Café.

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Woodlands Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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